
 

 

 

Response to Freedom of Information Request 

 

Dear Sir / Madam, 

 

Thank you for your request submitted under the Freedom of Information Act. Please note 

that Union School of Theology does not have a Freedom of Information policy as it is not a 

public authority under the terms of the Freedom of Information act (2000). UST does not 

receive financial support under section 65 of the Further and Higher Education Act, 1992 

and is not linked to the government nor is it regulated by it. UNION foundation is registered 

as a Private Limited Company by guarantee without share capital use of 'Limited' exemption. 

  

UST does, however, make public reports on its activities (validation and accreditation) 

available on its website ( https://www.ust.ac.uk/validation-and-reports) and UNION’s financial 

returns are freely available from Companies house https://find-and-update.company-

information.service.gov.uk/company/01987227 

We hope that this information is useful.  

Best wishes, 

Dr Clive Bowsher 
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